
 
 

 
 
Rochester Electronics Appoints Luke Fitzpatrick as Director of Aerospace & Defence 
  
We are thrilled to announce that Luke Fitzpatrick has been appointed Director of Aerospace & Defence at 
Rochester Electronics EMEA. This appointment underscores our ongoing commitment to addressing the critical 
semiconductor obsolescence issues that impact the aerospace and defence sectors. Luke brings a wealth of 
industry expertise and a track record of strategic leadership within the electronics industry. In this new role he 
will be instrumental in defining and executing strategy focused on driving customer success in these key vertical 
sectors. Rochester Electronics continue to invest in supporting aerospace and defence as well as other key 
markets to provide comprehensive and sustainable solutions to the complex challenges of semiconductor 
supply, ensuring that our customers receive the highest level of support, expertise and market intelligence. 
 
Luke has long been a supporter of IIOM having attended his first COG members meeting circa 2006 and has 
supported many of todays member organisations. He will be in attendance at the remaining 2024 UK members 
meetings as well as the International Symposium in Colonial Williamsburg, where Rochester Electronics are a 
headline sponsor. 
 
 


